Omak Library Board Meeting
Monday, July 10 at 1:30 pm in Library Meeting Room

Present: Board members – Jo Stalder, Cynthia Tollefson; Library representatives – Alyssa Cruz-Uribe, Melissa Little

Minutes of June meeting were approved.

Bills:
The following bills were presented and approved for payment:
	US Linen and Uniform – mat cleaning - $35.40
	WDB Janitorial LLC – window cleaning - $121.00
	City of Omak – water/sewer - $163.90
	PUD – power - $388.61
	Weinstein Beverage – toilet paper/hand towels - $143.06

New business:
	Alyssa has been promoted to Northern Area Manager.  Her last day will be July 16th.  Melissa Little, the area manager for the Omak Library, will be managing library business until a new librarian is on board.
	The need to have another library board member appointed by the mayor was discussed.
There was a graffiti incident on the pillars outside the library entrance. The Library thanks the City for removing the graffiti.
The breaker situation has been fixed and the air conditioning system is working very well.  The library is a cooling station during normal library hours for those without access to air conditioning.
Last Saturday’s event “Own Your Voice” was well attended and enjoyed by the attendees.  Changes needed to be made to the program when the electricity is the bandshell was not turned on.  Discussed the need for the Library to have emergency contact information from the city.
There is an author event scheduled for Monday, July 17 from 4:30 to 5:30.  The author, Lauren Johnson, will also spend time with the author group at 3:30.
A crafting program with a different craft each week is held on Wednesdays.
The Library is fortunate to have community partners that assist with various programs.

Next meeting will be held August 14 at 1:30pm in the Library Meeting Room.

Respectfully submitted,
Cynthia Tollefson


